
EAA 602 ADIRONDACK CHAPTER 

EVENTS 

August 30th 

Chapter Meeting 6:30  

@ Fulton Co 

 

Please bring a chair and join us  

 

 

 

 
 

President’s Hangar 

Patrick Morris EAA 839538 
 
 
What's been going on:  

Looks like Ed and Bill made it to the August Cooperstown breakfast and posted some     

photos on the group page if you haven’t seen them. Appears to have been a great turn out.  

Joel Glickman is busy this aviation week helping out with the weeklong aviation program for 

kids at the ESAM in Schenectady and giving rides during the class to young aviators. I 

stopped by there for a minute and the excitement for the program was awesome to see.  

Due to lack of available pilots and planes for our August Young Eagles event we had to   

cancel. Hopefully we can do this sometime soon when there are more pilots available. If   

anyone knows a Young Eagle that would like to fly, put something out on the group page and 

we will see if we can get them a ride. 
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04 September (Sunday) 

FLY-IN  PANCAKE BREAKFAST, 8:00 am - 11:00 am. Elmira-Corning Regional Airport [KELM]. 

FLY-IN / DRIVE-IN BREAKFAST, 7:30 am - 12:00 pm. Whitford Airport [B16], Weedsport, NY.  

 

05 September (Monday) 

LABOR DAY FLY-IN BREAKFAST, 7:00 am - 11:00 am. Re-Dun Field [17NK], Reading Center, NY. 

FLY-IN / DRIVE-IN BREAKFAST, 8:00 am - 12:00 pm. Geneseo Airport [D52]  

 

10 September (Saturday) 

FLY-IN BREAKFAST, 8:00 am - 11:00 pm. Kline Kill Airport [NY1], West Ghent, NY. 

17 September (Saturday) 

FLY-IN PANCAKE BREAKFAST, 7:30 am - 11:30 am. Cooperstown-Westville Airport [K23]. 

UPCOMING: 
 

Our nomination committee is busy getting together a slate of officers to take the reins in 

January 2023. We will have elections in October so if you are interested in a position, 

please reach out to them. Being on the board is rewarding and has been a way for many 

of us to give back to the aviation community the support we received when starting out. 

Sadly, I don’t think I will run for another term. I have been on the board 13 years and  

president for the last 7. I am staying in aviation and definitely a part of EAA 602 but it is 

just not as high a priority right now as it has been in the past. I haven’t flown since March 

but I am looking forward to some great fall flying. Life changes and I’m sure it will be a  

bigger part of my life down the road again. I will take a position on the board as is         

customary of the outgoing president. I'm sure in the future the flame will rekindle, but right 

now it is someone else's turn to carry the torch. 



Chapter Officers 

Patrick Morris—President 

Darryl White—Vice President 

Marty Foley—Treasurer 

Ed Zwolinski, Secretary 

 

Board  Members 

John Pashley         Doug Sterling 

Steve Dudka   Tim Downey 

Andrew  Westcott 

 

Flight Advisor ~ Doug Sterling 

Newsletter Editor ~ Shelli Saupe 

Technical Counselors                          

~ Art Goodemote 

~ Larry Saupe 

~ Doug Sterling 

 

Young Eagles Coordinator                  

~ Judy Sterling 

Web Page ~ Patrick Morris 

Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 
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• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  

The nomination committee has been working on a slate of 

Chapter Officers & Board Members for the October election. 

We currently have one open board position and always      

welcome an election with multiply people running for positions.  

This is a great way to get involved and give back to the        

aviation community.  If you are a current chapter member and 

would be interested in learning about or running for a position, 

please reach out to one of the nomination committee       

members listed below.   

Chapter Office Slate 

President—Ed Zwolinski   Vice President—Darryl White 

Treasurer—Marty Foley    Secretary—Steve Dudka 

Board Member Slate 

Patrick Morris                 John Pashley 

Doug Sterling                  Tim Downey 

Nomination Committee 

Shelli Saupe 518-944-7580 Steve Dudka  518-256-3470 

Tim Downey  tjd1019592001@yahoo.com 

Adirondack Chapter EAA602—Annual dues reminder 

$20 single membership / $30 family membership 

Please remit to:  

C/O Marty Foley  

3 Paul Place  

Hadley N.Y. 12835 


